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Definitely Carolyn
Will get something to you tomorrow

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 23, 2022, at 1:28 PM, Hapeman, Carolyn (GAMING)
<Carolyn.Hapeman(@gaming.ny.gov> wrote:

Hi Michelle, Jim-

Here is a draft of the release we’ve prepared for the RPP. We need a quote from Jim
and OASAS. Keith’s quote is approved. Rob’s may change but the gist of it will remain
the same. If we could have Jim’s quote by the end of this week, that would be great.

We plan to send out on March 1 to mark the start of PGAM.
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